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1. CALL TO ORDER  
2. COMMUNICATIONS 
3. BUSINESS  

 
A. Plymouth Creek Channel Maintenance Fund Request – See 90% plans attached online and in meeting 

notice 
 
The City of Plymouth is requesting Channel Maintenance Funds to repair a section of Plymouth Creek. 
The city currently has $25,099 in funds available. Project cost is estimated at XXX. The TAC should review 
plans and make a recommendation to the Commission for their October 20th meeting. An agreement 
between the city and BCWMC is required for use of the funds. 

  
B. Shingle Creek Boundary Review – See boundary maps with callout questions attached online and in 

meeting notice 
 
On September 19, the BCWMC received an email from the Shingle Creek Watershed Management 
Commission (SCWMC) engineer (Stantec) regarding their recent evaluation and proposed update of the 
SCWMC legal boundary to better match the hydrologic boundary. They requested that the BCWMC 
review the information and return the concurrence letter by November 30, 2022. The BCWMC Engineer 
reviewed the boundary information. The attached PDF shows the BCWMC Engineer’s comments and 
questions about the proposed new SCWMC legal boundary in a few areas. The PDF contains maps for 
each city – Plymouth, New Hope, Crystal, Robbinsdale and Minneapolis.  
 
The Plymouth, New Hope, Crystal, Robbinsdale and Minneapolis TAC members should review and 
provide feedback on the SCWMC proposed legal boundary and the BCWMC Engineers comments for 
their respective cities.  
 

C. Provide Input on Complex Issues for Watershed Management Plan 
 
At their meeting in September, the Commission approved the scope and budget for further analysis of 
certain complex issues to inform potential future roles of the BWCMC. At this time, Commission staff are 
seeking input from cities on two specific topics: Climate Resiliency and Chloride Pollution. 

• What are your priority concerns regarding these issues? 
• What is your city’s role in addressing the issue? 
• What actions is your city currently taking? 
• What future actions are planned by your city? 

Starting this discussion now will help streamline the development of possible Commission roles and 
actions. And, it may be helpful for cities to hear from each other about how they are addressing these 
issues. At least a brief discussion is requested at this meeting. More detail can be provided through email 
or brief meetings with individual cities in the coming weeks. 
 

D. Next Meeting – November 2nd at 10:30, Wirth Lake Room, Brookview 
 

4. ADJOURN 

Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission 
Technical Advisory Committee Meeting 

Wednesday October 5, 2022 
10:30 – 12:00 

Wirth Lake Room, Brookview 

https://www.bassettcreekwmo.org/application/files/8716/6265/7633/Item_5A_WMP_Phase_2_Scoping_v3_09072022.pdf

